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Percy Jackson 

Chairman
Jackson and Co Inc,

Someland, TX.

Dec 22, 2012
Arnold Miller

Director,
Miller’s Association,

Texas
Dear Mr. Arnold,

It fills me with me delight to share with you that our contract has completed one year and indeed it has been a very good experience with your company. We hope that you also feel the same thing. This has definitely been a fruitful experience for us.

As Christmas arrives every business concern is well aware of gaining from such festival. We wish that this Christmas bring you and your family also a lot of prosperity and huge landmarks to your business. We also hope that the Santa brings you lot of opportunity for your business.

We hope that this Christmas and New Year gets us to greater heights and our partnership stronger and brings lot of opportunity for us so that we can best gain from such partnership.

Merry Christmas! Happy Holidays!
Yours faithfully,
Percy Jackson 
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